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BUSY SUMMER! Jonathan & Katrina were able to spend 
these 2 months with us, conducting our VBS and helping in 
every ministry. Sadly, we lost 4 souls on our little street 
from extreme heat or cancer. A 47 yr-old neighbor asked me 
to conduct his funeral, making a death bed profession. 
Katrina has begun Bible Lessons with his widow, who 
made a profession with us about 8 years ago. We were final-
ly able to get the curtains up in the sanctuary and also wire 
the new video projector which will be a huge blessing for our 
deaf. After months of struggling, the Faulkner Family have resigned from the field and returned to 
the States. FURLOUGH: Cathy & I are returning this winter and *need* to raise support and report 
to churches. If some supporting pastors can help in getting some meetings, we would appreciate it! 

 

Vacation Bible School was a huge success with three new 
moms & their children who are continuing to attend our ser-
vices! We have gained our first deaf child & two neighbor girls 
(whose mother is a devout JW), after years of outreach to 
them.  Jonathan and Brittaini Katrina were a great blessing in 
every aspect to fill in as Steven and Nina were Stateside, and 
made the VBS successful.  The members of our little church all 
jumped in as well and helped reach these children for Christ.   

Steven and Nina return in September with Freyja.  Please pray 
that the Lord will help them make the long back with a 4 month 
old infant (24 hour trip on 3 different planes). 

Please pray for Artem (chemotherapy) and Sergey (Kidney).  
Both have been faithful to attend church and Sergey is leadig 
the youth every Friday even when feeling poorly.  

We wish to thank our supporters for their faithful prayers.  The 
war continues  to the south of us but God is keeping us safe. 
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